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October 1, 2024, Meeting


Minutes of the October 1 2024, Meeting of the Board of Supervisors

[bookmark: _Hlk131588572]The Public Meeting of the Board of Supervisors was called to order at 7:15 pm. on 10/01/2024 by Chairman Bill Wylie. In attendance were Township Supervisors William Wylie, Emery Taylor & Jacob Chalfin.

Bill Wylie moved to approve the September 3, 2024, minutes. Emery Taylor seconded the motion; minutes were approved by unanimous vote.  
   	
[bookmark: _Hlk179181703]The financial report was given showing a balance of $17,292.50 in the Payroll account, $81,376.68 in General Funds, $6,043.04 in State Funds. The PLGIT (Pennsylvania Local Government Investment Trust) accounts show totals of $375,261.39 in General Funds, $162,047.99 in State Funds, and $94,547.80 in Equipment Funds. 

Bill Wylie reported that the Jones demolition permit at 278 Clonmell Upland Road was approved and the demolition of the existing house was completed. The building permit of a new house was approved by the zoning officer subject to review and approval of a Stormwater Management Agreement. Bill moved to approve the building permit subject to the approved storm water management plan.  Emery Jones seconded the motion and the permit was approved by unanimous vote. 

The roadmaster, Hugh Lofting, reported that new employee Cody Haher is doing well and he is pleased with his work. He stated that the boom mower is dying, and they are looking at options to repair it. Also, looking for another boom mower to go on the Ford tractor.

The zoning report was read by Bill and there were 4 permits issued during the month of September. 

With no further business to attend, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM.

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at 7:30 PM or immediately following the Planning Commission meeting at the Township garage. 


Respectfully Submitted

Elliot Blake,
Secretary/Treasurer

The Supervisors request that any subject or question requiring advise from Solicitor, when absent, will not be addressed without legal consultation and will be postponed until next regularly scheduled meeting.  The supervisors may postpone any discussion on subjects not submitted to the Secretary seven (7) days prior to the regularly scheduled meeting.

